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To:  International Fuel Tax Agreement, Inc.  

PO Box 7147 
Mesa, AZ 85216-7147 
 

From:  South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles  
 Motor Carrier Services Division 
 
Date: April 4, 2024 
 
Re:  South Carolina Systems Upgrade 
 
IFTA, Inc. and all IFTA Member Jurisdictions: 
 
 
Please be advised, the South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles (SCDMV) will begin 
implementing a system upgrade on the current Motor Carrier Services software on the weekend 
of May 3-5, 2024.  Customers of IFTA/IRP will not be able to access Branch Office locations or 
online services during this time due to system upgrades.  
 
Law Enforcement may experience a data and information delay during this period.  We ask that 
Law Enforcement consider this detail during any motor carrier interaction during the upgrade 
period. 
 
Services for both online and Branch Office locations are planned to be operational on Monday 
May 6, 2024.  Please visit the SCDMV website at www.scdmvonline.com for updates should any 
of these dates change. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Bridgette Bruce or Cindy Hutto, with the South Carolina 
Department of Motor Vehicles, Bridgette.Bruce@scdmv.net or Cindy.Hutto@SCDMV.net. 
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